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23rd February 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Return to School for All - Monday 8th March

Following last night’s announcement, we are delighted to be able to welcome all of our learners back to
school from Monday 8th March. School will operate as it did in the Autumn term with the added
precaution of adults wearing face masks at all times in communal areas (i.e. corridors/staff rooms) and
twice weekly testing for adults.  There will be no testing of pupils in primary schools and they are not
expected to wear face masks.

We know many of you will be welcoming this news and be keen for your child to return.  The best place
for children to be is in school and, in acknowledgment of this, the government has confirmed that
attendance will be mandatory from the 8th March. However, we are also mindful that some may have
anxieties or concerns about the return, as a result of individual family circumstances.  If you would like
to discuss your concerns, then please do get in touch. We are happy to talk through how the return will
work and ways that we will continue to keep everyone safe.

If you make use of additional wrap around childcare, the advice is to limit your use of multiple
out-of-school settings providers, and to only use one out-of-school setting in addition to school as far as
possible.

Finally, for those of you that have done such a fabulous job of home educating your child, you are on
the home straight.  Please do keep up the great work for these last two weeks so that our learners are
ready and raring to go when they return.  We do not underestimate the pressure that has been placed
on all families during this period of lockdown and are truly grateful for your support and hard work.

I will write to you next week, reminding you of our procedures, particularly around pick up and drop off.
We look forward to seeing you all on the 8th.

Yours faithfully

Miss A Conner, Headteacher
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